
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Monday, 14 January 2019 

 
Unexpected Delay and Omission 

MV. Kwangtung v1818N and 1903S/1903N 
 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

We regret to advise the MV. Kwangtung v1818N has been delayed by four (4) days due to heavy congestion 

in Port Moresby. 

 

To recover the long-term schedule of this vessel and minimise the impact of delays for our customers we 

will omit Tauranga on v1903S/1903N. Our team will contact you to attend to cargo booking and routing 

requirements. 

 

Our vessel schedule is built with a proportional amount of buffer that is established on historical data to 

insulate against unforeseen events. However, on this occasion we regret to inform that we have been 

unable to maintain our previously advertised dates for this voyage. 

 

The revised schedule dates for her next ports of call are as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pacific Forum Line apologises for any inconvenience and appreciates your continued support. For further 

information, please do not hesitate to contact your local representative. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line 

www.pacificforumline.com 

Kwangtung 1818N 
Port Dates 

Lae 01 – 02 January 

Lihir 04 – 06 January 

Kwangtung 1903S/1903N 
Port Dates 

Auckland 15 – 17 February 

Tauranga Omit 


